
Peer Collaborator Program for the Mandela Washington Fellowship
Are you an established professional working in business, government, or the non-profit sector? Are you 
interested in establishing partnerships and growing your professional networks with African peers through one-
on-one networking and collaboration? If so, we invite you to consider serving as a Peer Collaborator for the 
2015 Mandela Washington Fellowship program through the Presidential Precinct.

Mandela Washington Fellows 
are early to mid-career profes-
sionals between the ages of 25 and 35 who have a prov-
en track record of leadership in their communities and 
organizations.  Fellows come from 49 countries across 
sub-Saharan Africa and have shown a commitment to 
improving their home countries and to establishing strong 
ties between Africa and the United States.

Peer Collaborator’s Role
As a Peer Collaborator, you can develop a professional 
relationship with a Mandela Washington Fellow through 
meetings from June 22nd through July 31st, 2015. Ideal-
ly, Peer Collaborators and Fellows will meet approximately 
once each week during the six-week program by skype, 
face to face, or by phone.  Meeting times, locations, and 
activities will vary depending on your schedule and the 
schedule of the Fellow but we will make sure we can work 
with your busy schedule. 

About the Fellows

Benefits to You as a Peer Collaborator
Peers and Fellows will be matched based on career inter-
ests, field of study, and experience. Aside from expanding 
your global professional network, you will gain insights into 
African trends in your field, explore the possibility of new 
projects, and forge professional bonds with an upcoming 
African leader. Ideas for meetings include attending net-
working events, meeting for coffee, sharing a meal, and 
attending cultural events.

Contact <info@presidentialprecinct.org>
to apply for this unique opportunity
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